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TO: Plymouth District Library Board   DATE:  16 November 2021 

RE: Removal of Sunday Shift Differential  FROM:  Shauna Anderson,  

(Time-and-a-Half)       Director 

 

 

The fiscal year 2022 budget was created and approved with the intent to remove 

Sunday time-and-a-half pay.  Going forward, I would like to see all part-time employees 

paid their regular wages for Sunday hours.  We will still maintain the ability for full-time 

employees to accrue comp time if they work a Sunday in addition to their regularly 

scheduled 40 hours that week. 

 

RESOLVED BY ______, SECONDED BY _______TO REMOVE SUNDAY TIME-AND-

A-HALF PAY. PART-TIME EMPLOYEES WILL BE PAID THEIR REGULAR WAGES 

FOR SUNDAY HOURS AND FULL-TIME EMPLOYEES WILL ACCRUE COMP TIME 

IF THEY WORK A SUNDAY, IN ADDITION TO THEIR REGULARLY SCHEDULED 40 

HOURS THAT WEEK. 

 

 AYES____   NAYS____ 

 


